GARFIELD TOWNSHIP
ADDITION TO ORDINANCE NUMBER 3 & 4-1974

GARFIELD TOWNSHIP NOVEMBER 11, 1974 TO BE ADDED TO THE GARFIELD TOWNSHIP BUILDING CODE:

By Resolution of Frank Fedak to Appoint Three Members to the Board of Appeals for the State of
Michigan new Building Code adopted at our October 14, 1974 meeting.

The three members are:

2 Year Term - Carl Wielgos, Supervisor-Resident and Tax Payer.
3 Year Term - Joseph Seitz, Resident and Tax Payer.
1 Year Term - Floyd Linda

Supported by Lavern Wood. Carried - 4 yeas and no nays

A Resolution by Frank Fedak to appoint Frank Bandyk as our Building Inspector. Supported by Lavern
Wood. Carried. 4 yeas and no nays

Elsie Karbowski
Garfield Township Clerk



